
BROOKTHORPE-WITH-WHADDON PARISH COUNCIL 

 

 

DUE TO UNFORSEEN CIRCUMSTANCES THE SCHEDULED 

MEETING DUE TO TAKE PLACE ON 5TH JULY HAS HAD TO BE 

CANCELLED. 

THE NEXT MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL WILL TAKE 

PLACE ON 6TH SEPTEMBER 

 

 

 

 

ANNE SZABO 

PARISH CLERK 

MONDAY 27TH JUNE 2022 

 

 


